
Dear Chair McLain and members of the House Transportation Committee: 

 

I am writing this letter to plead with you to vote against House Bill 4092. 

 

This bill is designed by special interest groups trying to go around our land use laws by seeking legislative 
approval and thus, avoiding public process. Over and over again, our land use laws have been 
reconfirmed by our county through meetings and votes. To ignore the wishes of the “people” is wrong. 

 

I am not against the Aurora Airport, but feel this change in land use will financially benefit a handful of 
real estate developers who are trying to dodge due process.  Allowing these special interests to change 
the law without the people's voice would set a bad precedent. 

 

This bill involves the Aurora Airport taking land designated specifically for farm use. It is vague on exactly 
how much land will be taken and precisely for what it will be used. This is NOT a transparent bill, and it is 
not necessary. 

 

Farmers and people in this area deserve to be heard.   Avoiding public process on land use is wrong. 
Please do NOT support this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dana Richmond 

7400 SW Lakeside Loop 

Wilsonville, OR 97070 

503 694-6983 

 


